Mark Barnes

From: Mark Barnes

Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2023 2:25 PM

To: Mark Barnes

Subject: RE: EXTERNAL:Re: FY21and FY22 REFUNDS

The below is an excerpt from an email chain:

On Thursday, February 9, 2023 at 11:46:27 AM EST, Renata Newbill-Jallow <rjallow@gapublicdefender.org> wrote:

Good morning:

On behalf of the Office of Public Defender, we are very grateful for the support you continue to provide to
representing indigent clients. This is a request to allow us to keep the FY21 and FY22 refunds; $974.06 and
$9,033.23 respectively. Below is the amount and breakdown according to the counties. Thank you for
considering our request.

FY21: Total refund $974.06
Bulloch - $468.92

Effingham $311.26

Jenkins - S 68.09

Screven  $125.79

FY22- Total refund $9,033.23
Bulloch $4,239.25
Effingham  $2,895.50
Jenkins S 747.29
Screven $1,151.12

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Renata M. Newhbill-Jallow
Circuit Public Defender
Office of the Public Defender
Ogeechee Judicial Circuit

30 N Main Street
Statesboro, Ga 30458
912-764-6292 (phone)
912-489-3223 (fax)
912-259-0102 (cell)

*#%% This is an EXTERNAL email. Please do not click on a link or open ANY attachments unless you are confident it is from a
trusted source and you are expecting this email. *#**%*



